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Comments: Restricting the establishment of new routes exclusively to "existing climbing opportunities" may seem

like a straightforward approach, but it poses challenges in terms of enforceability and may lead to confusion

among both land managers and climbers. To maintain a harmonious coexistence between climbing enthusiasts

and the environment, it is crucial to advocate for a more flexible approach that considers the unique

characteristics of each location.

 

Imposing strict restrictions on the establishment of new climbing routes based on predefined "existing climbing

opportunities" may prove challenging to enforce. Determining what constitutes an "existing climbing opportunity"

can be subjective and may vary among land managers, leading to inconsistencies in policy implementation. This

lack of clarity could result in confusion and frustration among climbers who seek to explore new areas.

 

Climbing is not just a physical activity; it is a passion for many individuals who are drawn to the thrill of

conquering new challenges. Restricting the establishment of new routes may limit the opportunities for climbers

to engage with and appreciate diverse landscapes. Maintaining a policy that allows for the creation of new

anchors ensures that climbers can continue to explore and contribute positively to the climbing community.


